
27 May 1988

Camilo Vergara
535 West 110th St., 2-1
New York, NY 10025

Dear Camilo:

SeyiTHJur and i are currently compiling infbrnratlon araJ articles for the rext newsletter and would
like to Include an update on Kea's Ark. We would very much appr̂ iate any telp you can give us,
whether in the form of geiwral information or a snwll column-length article (no more than 200
words). Pleaw let us know at your earliest convenierwe. W? ' > f

. , I,
We hoi» you are well and your tireless efforts to help Kea ^ve tte Ark are telng rewar(tel. Thank
you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Pansing
A îstant D1r« t̂or


